
Financial Policy 
 
We appreciate the opportunity to serve you! Our office has found that understanding our 
financial policy in advance of your dental care helps relieve some of the anxiety associated with 
dental visits. Please read our policy carefully and ask us any questions you may have.  
 
 

Patients without insurance coverage need to know, the fee for any treatment you receive 
must be paid in full on the date of service.  

 
Patients with insurance coverage need to know, the estimated copay and deductible for 

treatment you receive must be paid in full at the time you receive those services. 
 We will file your insurance as a courtesy and try our best to get accurate and updated 

information from your insurance company.  
 

It is important to understand that dental insurance is an arrangement between you and your 
insurance company. We do not enter this arrangement other than to file claims on your behalf.  

Please understand that you are ultimately responsible for all the fees generated for the services 
you receive. 

 
Should your insurance company send the payment for services provided to you directly, you 

agree that you must pay upfront for the services you receive.  Failing to pay for services 
rendered by Chandler Dental Partners could move your account into the collections process. 

You will be responsible for any cost incurred by the office to retrieve the balance owed.  
 
We accept cash, checks, Visa, Mastercard, American Express, Discover, and CareCredit 

for payments of any amount due.  
There is a $35.00 charge for returned checks. There is a 3.99% charge to  process credit cards.  
 
 
 
 
Signature:_______________________________________ Date:______________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


